
         
        

       
       

    

    
      

   

     
   

    

           
Coffee  Cake  and  Play  Dates

for Parents with Children who are Deaf, Hard of Hearing, or Deaf-Blind 

Field Trip to see Deaf Santa 
Thursday, December 8, 2022 
10 am - 12 pm 

Ho Ho Ho! Deaf Santa at Pearlridge Mall is celebrating 
its 30th Anniversary! Celebrate the end of 2022 with 
Ginger, Tre, and other families from across 
the state. Meet Deaf Santa and enjoy 
community and school performances. 

No registration required. Exact location 
at the mall will be announced soon. 

Questions? Please email 
gingermk@hawaii.edu 
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